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ATIN: Document Control Desk
Washington, J. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

VOGTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT
RESPONSE TO NRC INSPECTION REPORT

50-424/92-01 AND 50-425/22-01

Georgia Power Company has reviewed the contents of the VEGP Generic Letter
§9-10 Inspection Renort dated March 4, 1992. The report requested a
written response addressing overall program schedule, differential pressure
test scope, and the two-stage methodology.

We are in the process of deveioping a response to each of these items. As
you are aware, VLGP began a refueling outage on March 9, 1392. The outage
has required extensive support from the personnel responsible for our
Generic Letter 89-10 program and has l1imited access to operations and
outage planning parsonnel. These outage-related constraints have made it
difficult to deve'op an adequate response in the allotted time.

kursuant to ow: discussion on May 4, 1992, Georgia Power Company requests
an extension unti) July 10, 1992, f:r submitting a written response to the
VEGP Ceneric Letter 89-10 Insnection Report. The additional time will
aliow us to provide a much more definitive response which hopefully will
preclude the need for additional information in the future.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact this office.
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